
 
 
 
CMO Public Consultation Posting Guidelines 
 
 
Commenters must include their name and email address however names and email addresses 
are not posted with feedback for public view.  Commenters are identified as a member of the 
public, a midwife or a stakeholder.  Names of organizations are included with stakeholder 
feedback. 
 
The College reserves the right to refuse to post feedback, in whole or in part, that, in its sole 
discretion: is unrelated to the policy or issue under consultation; contains complaints and/or 
compliments about named midwives; is abusive, obscene, harassing/threatening or includes 
defamatory or libelous comments. 
 
The College does not review the content of any feedback for accuracy.  
 
All comments are reviewed and approved by College staff prior to posting. 
 
Please contact cmo@cmo.on.ca if you would prefer to provide your feedback via email. 
 


